: OPRA Request- 28 Highland Dr- Hazlet NJ

From: Hazlet Clerk <hazletclerk@hazletnj.org>
Sent: Monday, July 29, 2024 10:48 PM

To:

Subject: OPRA Request- 28 Highland Dr- Hazlet NJ

Good afternoon,

This email is responding to your OPRA request that was received on July 22, 2024.

As per the Hazlet Township Construction Department, No records found for this location.

As per the Hazlet Township Tax & Sewer Department, Tax is paid to current, Sewer is delinquent, no liens.

Have a good day.

Hazlet Township Municipal Clerk’s office
Mary L. Lynch, Municipal Clerk

1766 Union Avenue

Hazlet, N.J. 07730

732-217-8686




